
POLICE DEPARTMENT SIGNIFICANT ACTIVITIES REPORT 
August 2020 

 
Audubon Park had three reported crimes during August.  Here is a brief synopsis 
of the police forces activity for August:  
 
Reported Crime: Two thefts:  One theft was in the 1200 block of Falcon 

Avenue.  Suspect(s) picked up Scooter and put in bed of truck.  
The other theft was the same thing.  A minibike was put in 
the bed of a truck.  These crimes have been happening all 
over this city.   

 
Parking Citations: Four Parking Tickets were written for “Overnight Parking on 

Street.”  Five warning tickets were written for parking 
violations.   

 
Suspicious Persons: We stopped Eight non-residents of Audubon Park we believe 

were in the neighborhood with the intent to commit a crime. 
Three of them had felony warrants for theft related crimes.  

 
 
 
Mike Minniear 
Chief of Police 


